
Girls on the Run is so much fun!

Girls on the Run is coming to Hindley Elementary!

10-week positive youth development program for girls in grades 3-5
Girls will have fun, make friends, increase their physical activity, and learn important
lessons to last a lifetime.
Celebratory 5K event to end the season!

What is Girls on the Run?

Start date: Tues 9/27/22

Location: Hindley Elementary School

Days & times:  Tues & Thurs 7:00 - 8:15 AM

Celebratory 5K:  Weekend of Dec 3-4

Included: Girls on the Run team t-shirt, registration

for the celebratory 5K,  finishers medal, & more!

Program Information

Meets twice per week, 20 sessions total
Program fee: $170
Need-based financial aid is available and can be requested at time of registration
To register: www.gotrgreaterhartford.org

Registration Information

For more information contact:
 Mary Bentley Program Coordinator, at mary.bentley@girlsontherun.org

 or visit www.gotrgreaterhartford.org


